
C I T Y O F
VICTORIA

Committee of the Whole Report
For the meeting of April 26, 2018

Committee of the Whole

From: Chris Coates, City Clerk

Subject: Capital Regional District Royal McPherson Theatre Society Advisory Committee

To: Date: April 25, 2018

RECOMMENDATION

That Council appoint two members of Council to the Royal McPherson Theatre Society Advisory
Committee.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

The Capital Regional District Board has established the above noted committee and is seeking
council’s appointments of two members to serve on it. The purpose of the committee is to make
recommendations to the CRD Finance Committee on matters of governing the Society.

The Committee composition is 2 members from Victoria, 2 from Saanich and 1 from Oak Bay.

Respectfully submitted.

Chris Coates
City Clerk

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager T2S.Date:

List of Attachments:

Appendix A - CRD Correspondence dated March 22, 2018

Appendix B- Terms of Reference
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